NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NE DELAWARE AVENUE PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE OVER FOURMILE CREEK AND
BRIDGE APPROACH GRADING
CITY OF ANKENY, IOWA PUBLIC IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Public Hearing on Proposed Contract Documents and Estimated Costs for Improvement

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City of Ankeny, Iowa on the proposed
Contract Documents (plans, specifications, and form of contract) and estimated total cost for the NE
Delaware Avenue Pedestrian Bridge Over Fourmile Creek and Bridge Approach Grading project
at its meeting at 5:30 P.M. on the 4" day of June, 2018, in the City Council Chambers, Ankeny City
Hall, 410 West First Street, Ankeny, lowa, 50023.

General Nature of the Public Improvement

NE DELAWARE AVENUE PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE OVER FOURMILE CREEK AND
' BRIDGE APPROACH GRADING

The NE Delaware Avenue Pedestrian Bridge Over Fourmile Creek and Bridge Approach
Grading project includes the construction of a pedestrian bridge over Fourmile Creek and
associated grading at the crossing on the west side of NE Delaware Avenue between NE 18™ Street
and NE 22" Court in the City of Ankeny.

The construction improvements include earthwork, embankment construction, construction of a
pre-engineered steel truss pedestrian bridge and related abutments, revetment stone slope
protection, construction of sidewalk bridge approach pavement, surface restoration and
miscellaneous associated work necessary to complete the project.

This Notice is given by authority of the City Council of the City of Ankeny, lowa.

Dated at Ankeny, lowa, this 16" day of April, 2018.

Gary Lorenz, Mayor

ATTEST:

Pamela DeMouth, City Clerk

Published in the Des Moines Register the 18™ day of May, 2018.
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